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August 26, 2014
To the Parents of the FWHS Girls Swim Team:

The Fairfield Board of Education has instituted a “Pay to Participate” program for those sports that rent a facility for practices and/or competitions.  The Board adopted a two tiered system, charging a higher amount of money for those athletic programs that rent a facility at a greater cost.


Enclosed with this letter is an explanation of the cost for your daughter to participate on the girls swim team this season, as well as the process for which to submit payment.


Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Seth Fry
